To be published May 13, 2015

CITY OF BELLEVUE
CITY COUNCIL
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
Street Vacation Portion of NE 12" Street

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Bellevue City Council will
hold a public hearing on Monday, June 1, 2015 in the City
Council Chamber in Bellevue City Hall, 450 1 10® Avenue NE,
Bellevue, Washington, to consider a street vacation: Portion of NE
12% Street east of 108" Avenue NE (adjacent to 1116 108" Avenue
NE).

Interested persons are encouraged to appear and be heard for or
against the granting of said vacation and/or to submit written
comment by 5:00 PM on the public hearing date to Myrna Basich,
City Clerk, PO Box 90012, Bellevue, WA 98009. Comments will
also be accepted by Patti Ebert at the same address.

Additional information may be obtained from Patti Ebert, Civic
Services Department, 425-452-5203.

Questions relating to the public hearing process: Myrna Basich,
City Clerk, 425-452-2733.

City Council Regular Session
Monday, June 1, 2015; Meeting Starts at 8:00 PM
Public Hearing is scheduled as Agenda Item 9
Bellevue City Hall, Council Chamber
450 110™" Avenue NE, Bellevue WA 98004

Affidavit of posting has been filed with the City Clerk for the
Bellevue City Council.

Dated this é% day of May, 2015.

T eporst 0 Saeces
Myrna L. Basich, MMC
City Clerk




